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I. Student Mask Policy  

 

a. Due to a recent Legislative bill, signed by Governor Ron DeSantis, masks will be 

optional for all K-8 students. 

i. If your child forgets his or her mask, one will only be provided if (and 

only if) the student requests a mask 

ii. Otherwise we will assume that it is the parents’ choice to not have their 

student wear a mask 

iii. Note: Trinity School for Children must comply with State Law. If State 

law changes, we must adapt to those changes and update our policies  

 

II. Communication Expectations  

a. Our goal continues to be focused on the successful education of our students 

 

b. With that in mind, we do not expect to have further correspondence about mask 

wearing at Trinity unless State of Florida law changes. 

 

III. Contact Tracing & Quarantining   

a. Reminder 

i. The Surgeon General of the State of Florida – Emergency Order 

1. If a student is identified as a close-contact to a COVID-19 

individual and is asymptomatic: 

a. It is the parents right to chose whether their child 

quarantines at home or attends school  

i. As long as the student remains symptom free 

2. https://floridahealthcovid19.gov/wp-

content/uploads/2021/09/64DER21-15.pdf  

 

IV. Next Steps 

a. Please talk to your student about the updated policy 

b. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at: 

tsfccovid19@trinitysfc.com  
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